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NOTICE 

 

Subject: No Classes Due to Cyclone Alert 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

This is to inform you that, due to the ongoing cyclone alert in our 

region, the school will remain closed on 24th & 25th of 

October,2024 as a precautionary measure to ensure the safety 

of our students. 

Please stay updated with any further announcements regarding 

the resumption of classes through the school website or official 

communication channels. 

We advise everyone to stay indoors and take all necessary 

precautions during this time. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Stay Safe! 

SFIS MANAGEMENT 
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